
Dear Senate Committee on Rules,  
  

HB 3456 A - Please opposed establishment of photovoltaic solar power generation 
facility on certain high-value farmland.  You should support solar facilities placed on 
Low-Value Farmland.  As the human population grows, the need of High-Value 
Farmland will increase.  Decisions made now, effects the future production of Food for 
growing populations.  Using High-Value Farmland for other purposes is foolish and 
unwise. 
  

Thank you for your full consideration. 
  

Cyndi Karp 

Ecosystem Advocate   
 


